
Dear Arnie Roblin, and whomever this may concern  

                 As an American citizen, an Oregonian, and as a hard-working coos bay homeowner. I am 

extremely worried about SB-978, my wife and I both have several firearms. We both have conceal carry 

and I carry daily around town to protect myself and my 1-year old daughter.  

                My family hunts every year, we target shoot, and believe that personal protection is important 

for American families. I am not republican because they want to keep America poor and downtrodden 

while enriching the top 10%. But neither am I a democrat who believe that the best way to help citizens 

is by disarming them, making them victims instead of survivors.  

                I hope that you are not a sheep following the democrat herd, I implore that you use your brain, 

and follow what Oregon wants. Not Salem, Eugene, and Portland, they want us downtrodden like 

California, and full of victims to afraid to stand up to threats.  But rural Oregon, full of hard-working 

people, living paycheck by paycheck. Fighting to raise a family, to take care of their own. The people 

who are getting squeezed by raising costs every year.  

                Please do your best to stand against SB-978, it is an attack by people who want Americans to be 

sheep, victims to use and abuse. This law would make my family criminals, all because we believe in 

protecting ourselves, love to hunt, and are passionate about modern sporting rifles.  

  

                 

Matthew Borgens 

Mrborgens1@gmail.com 

541 290 3155   
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